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UPCOMING MEETINGSUPCOMING MEETINGS

Monday January 23 • 12:15 p.m.
Foster Care in Ontario

Patty Atchison, Manager of Foster
Care Services with Bridgeway

Family Homes

Monday February 6 • 12:15 p.m.
Stonegate Community Ministry

Rev. Linda Dixon  

Monday February 13 • 7:00 p.m.
Board Meeting

Kingsway-Lambton United Church,
85 The Kingsway

FEBRUARY 20 - FAMILY DAY
NO MEETING

Monday February 27 • 12:15 p.m.
INTERCLUB

Counterfeit Money 
How to Recognize It 

& The New Money 'Paper'
Speaker from the Bank of Canada

Monday March 12 • 12:15 p.m.
St. Patty's Day Party

Barnaby Ross

Monday February 13 • 7:00 p.m.
Board Meeting

Kingsway-Lambton United Church,

HAPPY BIRTHDAY

Bo Fleischman, January 19
Larry Hardy, January 19

Harold Shipp, January 21
Neil Brown, January 27
Bill Lejbjuk, February 1
Jean Reid, February 9

Katherine Irwin McDonald, February 17

MEMBERS NEWS

Welcome Guests
Welcome to 4-H members, their parents

and their leaders.

Announcements
*Ted Scott brought the remainder of the
Christmas product, offered at great sav-
ings!
* Barnaby Ross announced the speaker
program until the end of April. There are
dates are available in June for program
topics. Please contact Barnaby if you
have a speaker.
* Mary Margaret MacInnes announced
that she will be preparing the Music
Festival assignment list.
* Bill Stuart has provided information on
the upcoming EC&C Convention in
Barbados on May 16 to 19.   Early
Registration is  $295.  The International
Convention is in New Orleans on June 28
to 30.   Early registration is $US195.  Bill
reported that John Button is a candidate
for International President and voting will
take place in New Orleans.  He hoped
that a number of Kiwanians from Ontario
would participate to support him.

Bo Fleischman introduced the 4-H club
members who won awards and were chosen
to attend for the Kiwanis Luncheon. He
attended the Halton 4-H awards night on
November 19 to present the Kiwanis
Trophies: The Claude Bain Award for most
outstanding First Year 4-H member, The Stan
May Leadership Award for congeniality and
leadership, The J.E. Whitelock Trophy for
most outstanding 4-H member in Halton, and
The Syd Collier Award for a 4-H member
who shares Syd’s dedication and commit-
ment to Halton 4-H.

Kailey and Katelyn Donaldson spoke
about Halton 4-H and thanked our club for
many years of support. Kiwanis has given
awards since 1963 and has been supporting
4-H since 1959.The 4-H organization has
9,000 members and 60 projects. They are
the ambassadors for agriculture. 

The Halton 4-H offers a variety of projects
in the following clubs: Grow Your Own, Beef,
Dairy, Rabbit, Tractor Pulling, Go for the
Gold, Photography, and Animal Friends. 

Winners in 4-H look forward to the Kiwanis
Luncheon event each year. Everyone closed
our meeting with the 4-H pledge. 

"Like a gardener I believe what goes
down must come up."

Lynwood Giacomini

SMITH, Tom  
Widdicombe Place, Suite. 1104
57 Widdicombe Hill Boulevard
Etobicoke. ON M9R 1Y4
Tel: 416-233-1731 (same)
mabspsmith@gmail.com

Mabs

ROSTER UPDATES
Please add to your Roster:

KIWANIS MUSIC FESTIVAL 2012

Tuesday, February 21 
to Saturday, March 4

Three persons will be required for each
shift. Please sign up for one of the venues

and wear your Club name badges.

DUVERNET, Ernie
The Villages of Humber Heights
2245 Lawrence Ave. West
Unit  6249
Etobicoke, Ontario, M9P 3W3
Tel: 416 235 2819 Ext. 6249

Sylvia


